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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 15th December 2017 
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         Class Attendance


    Reception 	- 90.38%


    Year 1	- 93.33%	


    Year 2	- 93.45%	


    Year 3	- 91.11%	


    Year 4	- 77.01%	


    Year 5	- 91.67%	


    Year 6	- 100%	


A massive well done to Year 6 for achieving 100% even though we have


had such adverse weather.





Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








Oasis National Awards


Some of our pupils were nominated for very prestigious awards at the Oasis National Awards on Wednesday.  A big well done.


Constancia Fowler who was one of our Year 6 pupils last year won the award for Art and Culture.


Fifteen Year 5 and Year 6 pupils also performed at the event playing the steel drums.  They did an amazing job.  


Well done to all.





(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (


















































Readers of the Week





		


Rec		Iasmina


Y1		Mayisha


Y2		Tariq


Y3		Ara	


Y4		Minhaz


Y5		Theo


Y6		Iqra




















Dinner Money


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.

















Important Dates to remember


Teacher Training Day – Friday 22nd December 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Christmas Holidays – 22/12/2017 to 05/01/2018


All children return to school on Monday 8th January 2018.



































Foundry School Nursery




















Winter Weather


Now winter is upon us can you please make sure all children have suitable footwear and a warm coat every day.


Can you please also make sure all your children’s property is clearly named.


Thank you.














Parent Notice


Please be aware all children must be collected on time at 3.05pm at the end of each school day. 


This also includes when children attend any after school clubs. All children must be collected on time at 4.00pm.


Staff have other duties and responsibilities therefore are unable to remain with your children if you are late.


Thank you.
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Contact Numbers


Can you please make sure you keep all contact numbers up to date. If you need to change your contact number please notify the school office as soon as possible.


It is very important we have the most up to date contact number in case of an emergency.


Thank you.








School Closure











In cases of bad snowy weather, if school is closed you will receive a text message.


If you do not receive a text message, school is open as normal and all children must be in school.


Thank you.





�








                                            

